
 
 

 

 

    

 
Jammil Ahmed 

University of Lincoln Students' Union Islamic Society 

President 

 

University of Lincoln Students' Union Islamic Society 

University of Lincoln Students' Union 

University of Lincoln 

Brayford Pool 

Lincoln 

LN6 7TS 
 

  
Mr P Carrick 
is dealing with this matter 
Direct Line: (01522) 541470 
E-Mail: paul.carrick@lincoln.gov.uk 

 
Friday 13th March 2015 
 
Dear Jammil 
 
Re:- World Inter Faith Harmony 
 
I am writing to the work recently carried out by the University of Lincoln 
Students’ Union Islamic Society. I am writing this letter in my capacity as a 
Neighbourhood Manager employed by the City Of Lincoln Council. 
 
I was contacted by the University of Lincoln Students’ Union Islamic Society to 
assist in them in arranging the Football Celebration on behalf of the St. 
Barnabas Lincolnshire Hospice, it was decided that alongside inviting Public 
Sectors workers, we would invite local youth teams from Lincoln and the 
surrounding areas. This was a great opportunity to raise awareness and 
create new friendships. I personally believe that proof of it becoming a regular 
event in Lincoln and that it will go from strength to strength 
 
I trust that this letter is self explanatory, however if you wish to discuss it 
further then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Carrick 

Chief Executive and Town Clerk 
Andrew Taylor, FCIS, MIPR, FI MGT 
City Hall, Beaumont Fee 
Lincoln, LN1 1DB 
Telephone: (01522) 873303 
Facsimile:  (01522) 521736 
Website: www.lincoln.gov.uk 
Minicoms:   (01522) 873693 - Reception 

              (01522) 873498 - Housing 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 


